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I am an Oregon voter and I support HB3075-1. Please pass HB 3075-1 out of 

committee without delay so it will be ready, as soon as the court’s stay is lifted, for full 

implementation of Measure 114. We passed Measure 114 to reduce gun violence. 

These are common sense protections that Oregon citizens deserve.  We know it will 

begin saving lives.  

 

HB 3075-1 will help ensure a smoother and more rapid implementation of Measure 

114. 

 

I helped get Measure 114 on the ballot and voted for it. Now that it has been deemed 

constitutional, it’s time to get it implemented this session. 

 

Studies repeatedly show the permits to purchase, like the one in Measure 114, will 

definitely reduce homicides and suicides in Oregon. A 2024 report by Bloomberg 

School of Public Health stated that for the third straight year in the USA firearms 

killed more for children & teens, than any other cause including car crashes and 

cancer. This is outrageous and something we can & must do something about!  

 

Please be courageous enough to stand up and protect our children. 


